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    Note from 
Duane VanderKooi, 

   President 

Hey Ya’ll 
I hope all of you had a great spring and summer . Pasty and 
I enjoy coming to Horseshoe Trails so much, so we can 

relax and enjoy this beautiful park we have. 
 
I hope you have had a chance to see our new cabin rentals. 

I think we made a great choice in the design and placement 
of the cabins. If you haven’t had a chance  to see the inside 
ask our management team to give you a tour of the inside. 

 
I want to personally thank Mamie Ashworth for many 
years of service on our Board of Directors. She has done an 

outstanding job and we are sad to see her go. Carol 
Westmoreland will be taking Mamie’s place so please 
welcome her to the board of directors 

I want to thank the Board Members for their time, ideas 
and continued devotion to Horseshoe Trails. Thearon 
Jackson, Carol Westmoreland , Doug Merck, Ted Stowe , 

Ray Campbell and Teresa Stone. 
 

 Note from 
    Dave & Cathy Miller 

Horseshoe Trails Managers 

Howdy friends, 
Thanks for a wonderful spring and summer. Time is flying by so 

fast I can’t hardly keep track of the days. I hope all of you enjoyed 
your  time camping in Horseshoe Trails this year. This is truly a 
beautiful park you have. 

 
 
We would like to welcome all our NEW MEMBERS to Horseshoe 

Trails !!! I hope you enjoy the park as much as we do! 
 
We want to say thanks to the Board of Directors for their support. 

They are great to work for and with ! 
 
Last but not least, Cathy and I want to thank the WORKAMPERS 

for all  their hard work to make this a  beautiful place. Without 
them we couldn’t do it all !! THANKS A BUNCH !! 
 

 
Thank you, 
Dave  & Cathy Miller 

 

  We wish to welcome our newest property owners to Horseshoe Trails 
Billy Burkes                          Greg & Valina Connell     Emmett & Barbara Madira          Bobbie & Vickie White                                 
Ray & Mary Burkes              Mary Hope                        Ronnie & Faye Sherrell              Ray & Laverne Vickery 
Blake & Brittany Bennett      Pam Hewatt                      Donald & Sherry Springer 
Darryl & Stacey Aycock       Allen & Daphne Hobbs    Ken & Jeana Starling 
Chris & Kim Gunby              Ralph & Carole Page       Joe & Summer Riggs 
Gerald & Carolyn Finley       Jack & Pat Booton          Charles & Jeweline Sparks 
Mark & Kathy Gravitt          Michael Marsh                 Edward & Teresa Tipton 
Donnie & Allen Foster         Marlon & Sheryl Luce     Frank & Tabatha Tipton 
Brenda & Paul Finch           Thomas & Fay Makin      Linda  Wread & Sam Barnes 
 

                CHECK OUT THE NEW CABINS  

                  
 

 

Call Cathy or Dawn @ 706-348-6434 for reservations 

               Some of our beautiful flowers 



            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
           

 
Carol 018.jpg

        
            
            
            
            
            
   

To the many of you who have had illnesses or lost loved ones 

this year, our thoughts and prayers are with you always! 

Just a few reminders to make this season enjoyable for everyone: 

** Do not go the WRONG WAY on the one-way roads.  
** Speed limit is 10 MPH-all golf cart drivers must have a valid drivers license. 
** Alcohol should remain inside your camper , rental unit or cabin . 

** Quiet Time is 11:00 p.m. to 7:00 a.m. 
** Absolutely no parking on the street or the grass. Guests must use the overflow parking                  
    area. 

** RV’s cannot be abandoned overnight.  RV’s must be occupied each   
    evening.   
** Pets must be on a leash at all times.  We are not a “Bank”, so please 

    don’t allow your pet to leave a deposit.  It is your responsibility to clean 
    up after your pet. 
** Reservations can be made 60 days in advance of your arrival date.  A 48 
    Hour cancellation fee of $50.00 will be applied if you do not notify us 

    or leave a message on the office answering machine at least 48 hours 
    in advance of your arrival. 
** Motorized bicycles, scooter and mopeds must be operated by a licensed driver. 

** Bicycle riders MUST wear helmets and use EXTREME CAUTION when riding near   
    the entrance of campground due to heavy traffic flow.  PARENTS please be AWARE 
    of  where your children are riding at all times! 

** GRAFFITTI-Anyone caught writing graffiti on any property of Horseshoe Trails will be 
    ESCORTED/BANNED from park until appearing before the Board of Directors. 
** Tarps are not allowed hanging from awnings of campers or Motorhomes 

** Horseshoe Trails Grills are to be used for cooking only, not as a fire ring !!! 
** Deep cleaning fee’s on cabins & RV rentals has increased to $100.00 

The following groups have or will be 

enjoying Horseshoe Trails in 2010 for their 

group functions: 

 

The  Robinson Reunion 
The  Kurt Aldridge Group 
The Harris Family Reunion 

The Higginbotham Family Reunion 
The Gerald Aldridge Family Reunion 
The Allison/Brach Family Reunion 
The Royal Blue Softball Team 
The Bice Group 
Bulter/Hamby Reunion 
Siemens Retreat 
Faith Assembly Group 
The Florida Ramblers 
The Wubbena Group 
The Parker Family Group 
The New Bridge Student Life Group 

              CAMPING GROUPS 

Let Horseshoe Trails host your camping clubs, family or class 

reunions, church functions, or any group affair.  We offer special 

rates, depending on the size of your group.  If you are a member of 

a group or know one that would enjoy camping in our beautiful 

resort, call  Cathy or Dawn at (706) 348-6434 for details and 

reservations or email us at hstrails@hemc.net.                
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Howdy Partners! 

With a long hot summer behind us – I’m looking 
forward to the fall with all the beautiful leaves and 
cooler weather. As always, it is my pleasure to be of 

assistance to our members. In case I don’t see some 
of you before Thanksgiving and Christmas enjoy 
your holidays and travel safe ! 

 

Note from: 
Dawn Vinson 
Office Manager 

We want to thank our  WORKAMPERS for doing a great job for 
us ! 
Don & Connie Bowman 

Larry & Mary Marshall 
Ray & Pam Barnes 
Wayne & Helen Kemp 

John Outen 
Vince & Darleen Lockwood 
Charles & Rhona Tucker 

 
 

Welcome Carol Westmoreland as your newest 

Board Member. She will be replacing Mamie 
Ashworth as Secretary. 

        In Loving Memory 

     We miss you David !! 

Horseshoe Trails management 

would like to thank the following 

members that helped us set up the 

New Cabins. 

 

Jack & Carol Westmoreland 

Ken Mooney 

Mamie Ashworth 

 

  The Horseshoe Trails Board of Directors would 

like to thank Mamie Ashworth for many years  

of service on the board. She has done an 

excellent job and will be missed greatly. We 

love you Mamie , and thanks again  ! 

Horseshoe Trails would like to thank Jay 

Guest for presenting Horseshoe Trails a 
certificate of commendation from  The 
National Society of the Sons of  the American 

Revolution . We are very proud  to display the 
American Flag  and proud of our country !  


